
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sixteenth Annual Professional Development Institute 
ODUP is Virginia’s premier professional development in deaf and hard of hearing education. It is designed 

to increase the knowledge and skills of professionals and parents working directly with students who are 

Deaf and Hard of Hearing. ODUP 2022 will focus on effective strategies to positively impact academic 

outcomes for students who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing. This three-day virtual event will inspire and 

rejuvenate the professionals and parents who devote their time to these students. 

 

ODUP 2022 Website: The ODUP website is currently under construction. Be sure to check it 
frequently for updated information (https://sites.google.com/vcu.edu/odup-2022/home). 
Registration is expected to go live in May 2022.  

Questions about ODUP 2022, please contact: 

Tracey Yurechko / TAC-DHH Director / yurechkot@vcu.edu  

Opening Doors – Unlocking 

Potential 2022 
June 22 – 24, 2022 

 Save The Date   
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